
Minutes of the Tollgate Association Board Meeting 
Saturday, February 7, 2004 

  
  
Attending: 
Tom Smolinski, Garry Sauner, Chuck Conner, Ella Lyons, Bill Arthur 
  
Location: 
Home of Chuck Conner. 
  
Meeting time: 
9:00-10:10 
  
Treasurer's Report: 
Dues for 2004 are in from most residents, but not all. Treasurer reported 
$32,512.86 cash and CDs in bank accounts. 
  
Landscape Committee: 
No report 
  
Social Committee: 
Ella Lyons said that three families have expressed interest in 
being hosts for the spring progressive dinner. She is seeking 
another family to bring the total of hosts to four. 
  
Architecture Committee: 
No report. 
  
Unfinished Business: 
Parking: President Tom Smolinski said he had talked with the city about 
problems with parking at the entrance of Tollgate Way. City officials said 
parking is banned within 25 feet of a major street, such as Route 7.  For 
Tollgate, this means parking will be banned on both sides of the street up to 
the first driveways on the street. The city has said it will post signs to 
that effect this spring. 
 
New Business: 
Ella Lyons will ask residents if there is any interest in a community yard 
sale this spring. Plan would be to have residents put out items for sale I 
their parking pads on the given day. 
  
Next meeting: 
The board will meet next on March 6 at Ella Lyons's house. 
 


